St. Ann's R.C. Primary School
Derbyshire Lane, Stretford,
Manchester, M32 8SH

Tel No: 0161 865 7705 / 1131

10th May 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I am writing to inform you of the Extra Curricular Clubs available for next half term 10th June to week beginning 8th July 2019. (5 weeks).

Day	Year Groups	Activity	Time	Organised by
Monday	Year 3 & 4	Tri Golf	3.30pm – 4.30pm	Mr Lundy
Monday	Years 3 - 6	Chess Club	12.00pm – 12.30pm	Mrs Jones
Monday	Year 5 & 6	Football Team Training	12.00pm – 12.30pm	Mr Niland
Monday	Year 5	Exam Club	3.30pm – 4.15pm	Mrs Millard Mrs McGarry
Monday	Year 3,4,5,6	Film Club	3.30pm – 4.30pm	Mrs Taylor Mrs Nelson
Monday	Year 4	Book Club	3.30pm – 4.30pm	Mrs McDermott
Tuesday	Year 3 & 4	Rounders	3.30pm – 4.30pm	Mr Lundy
Wednesday	Year 1 & 2	Making Healthy Snacks	3.30pm – 4.30pm	Mrs Banwell Miss Clancy
Wednesday	Year 1	Art & Craft	3.30pm – 4.30pm	Mrs Taylor Miss Willows
Wednesday	Year 1 & 2	Film Club	3.30pm – 4.30pm	Mrs Cowles Miss Littlewood Mrs Reed
Wednesday	By invitation only	Football Matches	3.30pm – 4.30pm	Mr Lundy Mr Niland
Thursday	By invitation only	Football Team Training	12.00pm – 12.30pm	Mr Niland
Thursday	Year 5 & 6	Craft Club	3.30pm – 4.30pm	Mrs Maciejewska Mrs McDermott
Thursday	Year 5 & 6	Rounders	3.30pm – 4.30pm	Mr Lundy
Thursday	Year 3 & 4 Please see Mrs Griffin	Spanish	12.00pm – 12.30pm	Mrs Griffin
Friday	Year 2	Multisports	3.30pm – 4.30pm	Mr Lundy
Friday	By invitation only	Newspaper Club	3.30pm – 4.30pm	Mrs Noctor

PTO

No payment required. Although please return the reply slip so we are aware of numbers

Please note the Exam Club is for children wanting to sit the Entrance Exams and not a booster class. Please speak to your class teacher if you have any questions.

Places are very limited and allocated on a first come first served basis.

As these clubs are an extension of the school day, we expect the highest level of discipline.

A reply slip will be given to all children who are allocated a place and payment for the clubs will be made through Parent Pay. Please do not send payment with this form.
Please return the slip to your child's class teacher by Wednesday 22 nd May at the very latest.
Thank you for your support.
Mr O'Brien
Headteacher
<u>Extra Curricular Clubs</u>
Name of child:
I would like my child to attend Club
Signed: (parent/guardian)
Please do not send money until a place has been allocated for your child. Thank you.